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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

MESSAGE FROM MRS SCOTT 

Dear Families 
I would like to say a big thank-you to all the amazing staff 
at school who have ensured that your child/ren will still 
receive a high-quality curriculum offer and face-to-face 
daily teaching. I am so proud of the team as they have 
shown dedication and resilience during a challenging time. 
I would also like to extend a big Thank-you to all our 
wonderful families who have had to adjust very quickly to 
supporting learning at home again and have been 
understanding whilst we make our adjustments. 
A true sense of Community. We have worked with 
Positivity knowing that we can overcome the challenges 
we face, we may have teething problems but we work 
tirelessly to ensure we can support our families and our 
pupils well. 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have 
any questions or require support. 
Stay safe and take care, 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Scott 
 

ONLINE LEARNING 

All pupils have been sent their email 
addresses and passwords to enable 
them to log onto the Google Classroom 
Learning platform. Everyday, their 
teacher will upload the learning tasks 
for that day. 
A timetable will be provided by the 
class teacher to show what subjects 
are being delivered and when. You will 
also know when to log on for the live 
lessons. 
It is very important that all pupils 
(unless in school) are accessing the 
online provision please.  
If you have trouble accessing the online 
platform please let us know.  
 
 

Class 2 have been reading ‘George’s Marvellous 
Medicine’ and have been coming up with ideas about 
what they think is going to happen to the chicken!!    
                         
 

       
 

They have also been thinking of disgusting adjectives 
to describe the ingredients for their own medicine 
recipe. 
 
 
 

       OUR WORK  DONE IN SCHOOL                                          OUR WORK ON GOOGLE CLASSROOM 

 
 
 
 
As from next week we will print some of the 
amazing work being uploaded by the children via 
Google Classroom.  If you DO NOT want your 
child’s work included on the Newsletter please let 
Diane in the office know 
 
 


